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The publication of such advertisements does not imply endorsement of any product or service by the NSW 

Department of Education or Terrigal Public School.”    
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

WHAT’S ON      Week 5 Term 1 

 
Monday 20th 

February 
Tuesday 21st      

       
Wednesday 

22nd               
Thursday 23rd          Friday 24th         

Kindergarten 
now full day 
attendance 

Swimming 
Carnival 

 

Yr 1- 6 & 
Support Unit 

Parent 
Information 

Evening 

 
 

 
 

 
PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

 
Vale Ray MacLachlan 
Mr Ray MacLachlan has been a part of this school for many years, as a community volunteer. He 
spent a great deal of time helping students and teachers in our Support Unit and in other classrooms. 
Ray shared his talents as an artist with students, leading lessons to build skill and knowledge. 
Unfortunately, COVID stopped Ray’s work in our school but many older students will remember his 
contributions. 
Ray passed away last week. I was honoured to attend his funeral with our senior student leaders 
and other staff to acknowledge Ray’s contribution to our school. 

                                                        
 
Anxiety Presentation 
We have organised Michael Hawton to speak to our school on ways to reduce anxiety and build 
resilience. Michael is an internationally recognised author and presenter. He regularly presents 
courses to parents and teachers. 

• Thursday 9th March, 2023 
• 5.30 – 7.00pm 
• Terrigal School Hall 

 
Election Democracy Sausage      

The P & C will be holding a BBQ on the State Election day (Saturday 25th March). 
So, plan to come down to the school to vote and grab a democracy sausage. 
The P & C will be looking for volunteers to help out on the day with cooking and 
serving. You only need to commit to an hour (but you can do more).  
Look out for more details in the coming weeks. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 
Canteen Volunteers     
We need more volunteers to help in our canteen. It is a great way 
to contribute to our school. Contact Lyn in the canteen if you can 
help out. 
Thank you to all of our current canteen volunteers. 
 
 

 
Parent Managed Social Media Pages 
A number of parents have set up Facebook or other social media pages in an effort to build 
connections between class families. 
As these are not official/endorsed school pages there are a few reminders to parents setting up 
these pages: 

• You may not use the school logo/emblem on your page. 
• You may not use ‘Terrigal Public School’ as part of the title. 
• You must pin to the top of the page a statement that your page is not an official school page 

and is not endorsed by the school. 
• Please respect the privacy of families, students and staff. Photos, names and information 

should not be posted without the expressed permission of the people involved. 
The other reminder, to the administrators of these pages, is that you are legally responsible for all 
content that is posted on the page. 
 
Police Legacy Child Safety Handbook 
Each year the Police Legacy organisation produces a child safety handbook. The handbook covers 
a range of safety topics for parents to review and perhaps discuss with their child. 
The book is now produced on line and is available using the link below. 
https://issuu.com/associatedmediagroup/docs/cshb_summer_2022_23_single_pages?fr=sMzY1O
DUzMzA2OTM 
 
 
Band     
Our band is up and running. Band sessions are held on 
Tuesdays.   
It is not too late to sign up. Contact the school office. 
 
 
 
Kuriwa Aboriginal Education Consultative Group (AECG) 
Our Aboriginal parents/carers are welcome to attend the Kuriwa AECG meeting next Monday at 
Bateau Bay Public School commencing at 5pm. 
 
 

NAPLAN Information for Parents of Year 3 and 5 students 
Year 3 and Year 5 students will be involved in NAPLAN this term. Please 
read the brochure attached to this week's newsletter for detailed 
information about NAPLAN for 2023 - please note that NAPLAN takes 
place at an earlier date this year. The NAPLAN test window starts on 
Wednesday 15 March and finishes on Monday 27 March 2023 
 

 
 
 

https://issuu.com/associatedmediagroup/docs/cshb_summer_2022_23_single_pages?fr=sMzY1ODUzMzA2OTM
https://issuu.com/associatedmediagroup/docs/cshb_summer_2022_23_single_pages?fr=sMzY1ODUzMzA2OTM


 

 

 

 

School Swimming Carnival   
Our school swimming carnival is coming up on Tuesday 21st 
February. Information and note was sent home last week and can 
be found on our school website https://terrigal-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/doe/sws/schools/t/terrigal-
p/notes-and-forms/whole-school-
note/Terrigal_PS_Swimming_Carnival.pdf 
Good luck to our swimmers and to our house leaders. 
 
 
PARENT INFORMATION EVENING 2023 (Reminder) 
We are looking forward to welcoming parents and carers to our school for parent information 
meetings in Week 4 for Kindergarten families and Week 5 for the support unit and Year 1-6 families. 
Please see below for details. 
 

Kindergarten Support Unit Stage 1 Stage 2 Stage 3 

Date WEEK 4 
Wednesday 
15th February 

WEEK 5 
Wednesday 
22nd February 

WEEK 5 
Wednesday 
22nd February 

WEEK 5 
Wednesday 
22nd February 

WEEK 5 
Wednesday 
22nd February 

Time 6:00 - 7:00pm 4:00pm - 
4:40pm 

4:00pm - 
4:40pm 

4:50pm - 
5:30pm 

5:40pm - 
6:20pm 

Location Hall Your child’s 
classrooms 

Your child’s 
classrooms 
(1N & 1W will 
start in the 
library) 

Your child’s 
classrooms 

Your child’s 
classrooms 

 
 
Use of Closed-Circuit TV Cameras 
Our school utilises a range of security strategies for the safety and security of students, families, 
staff and facilities. Closed-circuit television cameras are one of those strategies. 
Our closed-circuit television surveillance cameras are located around the administration building 
and cover the Havenview entrance, the staff carpark, the area between administration and the 
canteen, and the area between the lower Kindergarten classrooms.  
The surveillance is ongoing. Images are recorded to a server located on the school premises and 
cannot be accessed externally. Recorded footage may be provided to appropriate authorities as 
outlined below. 
 
CCTV footage is collected for the purpose of: 

• Deterring the commission of unlawful activity on the school premises 
• Investigating any allegation or reasonable suspicion of unlawful activity on school premises 
• Taking criminal, civil or disciplinary action in relation to any allegation or reasonable suspicion 

of unlawful; activity on school premises 
• Protecting the safety of other people on school premises, including parents, carers and 

members of the school community. 
 

The CCTV footage is being collected at Terrigal Public School, Havenview Rd Terrigal NSW 2260. 
The footage will be held by the school or other unit of the Department of Education. 
The footage may be disclosed to any person undertaking an investigation or taking civil or 
disciplinary action on behalf of the Department of Education, or to a court, in relation to any 
allegations of, or reasonable suspicion of unlawful activity on school premises. 

https://terrigal-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/doe/sws/schools/t/terrigal-p/notes-and-forms/whole-school-note/Terrigal_PS_Swimming_Carnival.pdf
https://terrigal-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/doe/sws/schools/t/terrigal-p/notes-and-forms/whole-school-note/Terrigal_PS_Swimming_Carnival.pdf
https://terrigal-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/doe/sws/schools/t/terrigal-p/notes-and-forms/whole-school-note/Terrigal_PS_Swimming_Carnival.pdf
https://terrigal-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/doe/sws/schools/t/terrigal-p/notes-and-forms/whole-school-note/Terrigal_PS_Swimming_Carnival.pdf


 

 

 

 

The footage may be provided to the police or other enforcement agency for the purpose of 
investigating criminal behaviour, and prosecution. 
Any individual whose personal information is included in any CCTV footage recorded at the school 
may apply for access to that footage. 
 
Michael Burgess 
Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

ADMINISTRATION CORNER 

A warm welcome back to all our families (new and old), we are looking forward to 2023 and all that 
is has to bring. 

Bookpacks have been invoiced. We do accept the Service NSW Back to School vouchers.  

• Vouchers are valid up until 30th June 2023. 

• Each voucher can be used separately or multiple vouchers can be used in the same 

purchase. 

• Each voucher can only be redeemed once. If the transaction is less than the total value of 
the voucher, the remaining balance is forfeited and cannot be used in another transaction, 
eg if the transaction is $96.50 and two vouchers totalling $100 are redeemed, the remaining 
$3.50 is forfeited. Schools will receipt one transaction of $50 redeeming one voucher and 
another transaction of $46.50 for the second voucher. 

• No refunds can be claimed for products redeemed with a voucher. 

• You don’t need to come into the office to have your voucher scanned. You can email a 
screenshot of the barcode and the voucher number to the school’s email address  
terrigal-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
 
Money Currently Due 
 
Early Stage 1 (Kindergarten) 

• Book Pack - $50 
Stage 1  

• Book Pack - $50 
 
Stage 2 (Years 3 & 4) 

• Book Pack - $50 
 
Stage 3 (Years 5 & 6) 

• Book Pack - $50 
 
Support Unit 

• Book Pack - $15 
 
 

Ulrike Myers 
Admin Manager  

 

 

mailto:terrigal-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 

 

 

 

   



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
UNIFORM SHOP NEWS 
 
* Uniform Shop OPEN WEDNESDAYS 8:30am - 10:30am (During school Terms) 
* Back to School Vouchers ACCEPTED INSTORE ONLY 
* Hats $15 AVAILABLE FROM SCHOOL OFFICE 
* If you are unable to attend the shop in person we are accepting manual order forms with the 
printed Back to school vouchers attached.  
Please ensure C/card details are also included if your total purchases exceed voucher amount and 
submit to the school office. 
OR 
 
* Online Orders can be placed thru FLEXI-SCHOOLS by 5pm Tuesday for collection from School Office 
or Students to bring home. 
* 2nd hand and FREE Uniforms are available from the Facebook group 
TPS-Pre-loved Uniforms (For Sale or for Free) 
 
Please note the Facebook page is a community run group with no association to the uniform shop. 
 

*find copy of order form further on in the newsletter, it can also be downloaded from the school website under 
Notes and Forms.  



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

  



 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


